North Port High School
Visual and Performing Arts Magnet

Dance Department Auditions

Audition/placement dates for the 2024-2025 school year:

oth

® Saturday, February 10~ 5:00PM- :00PM Please arrive by 4:45 to check-in and begin warming up .

® For students of all levels beginner - advanced, current grades -11
Auditions will be held in building 2 room 119.

Students can be dropped off by the bike racks in the teacher’s parking lot. As you walk
through the gate look for the first blue door on your right. Please note we do not allow family or friends
to observe auditions. Thank you for understanding.

Audition Components:

e The dance placement audition class consist of ballet, modern, and a techniques.

e The placement class will last appro imately two hours.

e ideo e amples of the dance sequences students will be taught and asked to
demonstrate will be available on the P website by mid December.

Proper Dance-wear for Auditions:

Females- Leotard, flesh colored tights, ballet slippers, jazz shoes, and hair in a bun.
Please NO bra tops, or short athletic shorts.

Males- Solid black bike shorts mid-thigh or to knee, solid white t-shirt, black ballet slippers and black
jazz shoes.

All Students- should secure hair out of face. For medium to long hair- Bun, pony tail, and braids all
work great.

Accepted forms of clothing for those who do not have dance wear would be: Sweatpants, leggings, a
solid color fitted t-shirt, (please bring socks if you do not have dance
shoes yet).

We look forward to seeing you all on February 10th!
If, you should have any further questions please contact:

heather.nelson@sarasotacountyschools.net
michelle.slay@sarasotacountyschools.net

If, you are not able to attend the Feb. 10th audition please see following options below.
Woodland Middle School Students 3PM-4:10 on Thursday, March 21, 2024
Heron Creek Middle School Students 3PM-4:10 on Friday, March 22, 2024

Not a student at the above schools?

Please practice the 10 videos for your current skill level . Record yourself performing the sequences
and send video links to Mrs. Nelson and Mrs. Slay before March 15, 2024. Once reviewed your
placements will be sent directly to our NPHS Counselors for scheduling.





